


 
 

From: Sindy Yeh <Syeh@arlingtonva.us>
Date: Thursday, November 29, 2018 at 1:02 PM
To: Rob Ruyak <ruyar@amazon.com>, Candice Charlton <charltc@amazon.com>
Cc: Victor Hoskins <Vhoskins@arlingtonva.us>, Christina Winn <Cwinn@arlingtonva.us>
Subject: Good news
 
Dear Rob and Candice,
Good afternoon.  It has been a while since we last communicated.  Hope you are well.
 
You obviously has heard of the good news about HQ2.  Victor and Christina have worked hand-in-hand with the Virginia Economic
Development Partnership and with the Amazon’s site selection team.  We are very excited and look forward to welcoming them to
Arlington.
 
I just want to re-connect with both of you. Victor will reach out to you on another matter very shortly.
 
Regards,
Sindy
 
Sindy Yeh, CEcD
Senior Business Ambassador
Arlington Economic Development
1100 N. Glebe Road.  Suite 1500
Arlington, VA  22181
+1 703-228-0858
www.arlingtonecoomicdevelopment.com

 


